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28 Waldegrave 

Road

N8 0QA

24/05/2017  12:07:082017/2092/P SUPPRT Kirsty Langdon Dear Mr Peres Da Costa,

I would like to express my support for The Lighthouse application as I believe it is an 

extremely worthwhile cause that will help provide a transitional home for vulnerable young 

people in the community.
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